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From the Presidents Pen  

  

Greetings everyone and welcome back to the MAC FLYER. This is our monthly newsletter 

with news and views on club activity and other interesting articles. You will have noted 

that the Weekly Flyer is still an important part of our communication, particularly for 

reminders, and information which requires more immediate communication. All members 

are invited to contribute to the MAC FLYER with anything interesting that they may have 

seen or done or heard in the aviation world. Just write the article and send it to Raylene 

for inclusion in the next FLYER.  

  

The new committee met for the first time a week or so ago and members have taken up 

different areas of responsibility to ensure the smooth running of the club. Of course the 

staff will continue with their roles and deal with any enquiries or pass them on as required.  

  

 

A new title has been added to the hat, that of Safety Co -Coordinator. 

Bianca has kindly agreed to fill this role which is very much keeping a 

specific eye on our safety practises and promoting safety in our day to 

day work in and around aircraft, and profiling that to keep us all sharp. 

Of course we are still all responsible for safety, so do not let up!  

  

On the aircraft front, DMF has just had a tidy up with some minor corrosion removed and 

new cowls fitted (the old ones were just wearing out). It is important to keep our aircraft 

looking good. DYZ was out of the air for a bit recently with a throttle cable and carburettor 

problem. We will be sitting down to discuss the best way forward for microlight operations 

and if we can avoid some of the problems we have encountered.  

  

Birds and rabbits have been a bit of a nuisance recently and again, work is under way to 

try to curb the problem. Unfortunately they will probably always be with us so it is a matter 

of managing them and avoiding them , so keep a lookout. Advise Sharn if you feel there 

was a threat to your flight.  

  

 

 

PRESIDENTõS REPORT  
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The Air Force are coming to Omaka in October for Operation Southern 

Katipo. Please insure that you carefully read and understand the 

information which Sharn will put out in due course.  

 

 I am looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at our Annual Wings Dinner on 

the 7th October. Details will be out soon.  

 

Also on the social front, next year the Club turns 90 years old. Official birthday is 4th  July, 

but somewhere during the year   we will celebrate to a slightly bigger degree so any ideas, 

send them in.  

  

Finally a warm welcome to our latest new members;    

Ferghus Meighan  

Dylan Drabsch  

Nikki Griffith  

Graham Compton  

  

We hope you enjoy and embrace the family we have, which is the Marlborough Aero 

Club.  

  

Alistair Matthews  

President  

Presidents Report Continuedé. 
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CFI REPORT 

 

Itõs great that once again M.A.C has a monthly newsletter to keep members up to date 

with the latest happenings at the club. We will also continue to produce a weekly òstate of 

the nationó newsletter to remind people of any upcoming weekend events. 

 

We recently held our AGM at the club rooms and for those of you that   were unable to 

attend you may not have met Bianca, our new instructor. Bianca is currently employed in 

a part time position to help out Tom and myself keep up with the demand of flight training. 

She is a very bubbly, friendly face and has fitted into the club well. It is very positive lately 

around the Aero Club with approx. 60 students currently learning to fly with us or getting 

recurrent after a hiatus from flying. Biancaõs role in the club is going to turn into a full time 

position at the end of October when Tom leaves to take up a new position with Sounds Air. 

It is going to be sad to see Tom leave us as he has a great repore with our students and 

members alike and has gained a lot of experience over the 18 months that he has been 

with us.  

 

Aircraft hours are included for the month of June on page 7 in the newsletter however I 

would just like to point out the since bringing EQH back online in June she has flown 111 

hours and DMF in that same timeframe has completed 122. So she is definitely earning her 

keep!  



 с 

Sharn Davies  

CFI 

CFI Report continuedé. 

FIRST SOLOS 

PPLõS 

Lindsay Mason    30 May 17  Larry Nelson    28 June 17  

Reuben Hill    29 June 17  Matthew Butt    3 July 17  

Jack Mounsey  

20 April 17 

Pieter Henn   11 June 17  


